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REGISTRATION CLOSED FOR MARCH 11 CE TRAINING ON DRUG ABUSE TOPICS 

Registration for an educational forum/CE training on drug abuse topics set for March 11 in La 
Jolla is now closed. Due to overwhelming demand, the event is full. 

Information about possible future events/CE opportunities will be posted on the Board of 
Pharmacy website and emailed to licensees in subscriber alerts. To register online for 
subscriber alerts, visit the website’s email notification page here. 

### 

http://www.pharmacy.ca.gov/publications/training_agenda.pdf
http://www.pharmacy.ca.gov/
https://www.dca.ca.gov/webapps/pharmacy/subscribe.php

